
From: Lapatin, Sam (DOT) <Sam.Lapatin@dot.ri.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 2:03 PM 

To: Donahue, Ryan, EIT 

Cc: Nelson, Arlene (DOT) 

Subject: PAPA #23-11 - 0 Jefferson Park Road, Warwick 

 

Good Afternoon Ryan, 

As discussed on the phone today, we do not maintain either Jefferson Blvd or Jefferson Park Road. With 

that in mind, we cannot accept your application for a physical alteration permit. Arlene Nelson will close 

out and delete your application from our records. If you have any questions, please let me know.  

 

Regards, 

Sam 

 

Sam Lapatin 

Managing Engineer (Acting) 

Rhode Island Department of Transportation 

Division of Highway and Bridge Maintenance 

360 Lincoln Avenue 

Warwick, Rhode Island, 02886 

O: 401-734-4857 

F: 401-736-0191 

E: Sam.Lapatin@dot.ri.gov 

http://www.dot.ri.gov 

http://www.facebook.com/ridotnews 

@ridotnews 

 

 
 






